NEWSLETTER

Upcoming Events

10th Oct - KS4 Art Trip to Kew Gardens

11th Oct - Boys Football vs Wetherby Senior

14th Oct - KS4 Trip to Arch Climbing Wall

14th Oct - Last day of school

31st Oct - School opens

31st Oct - Year 11 Mock Exams Start



Year 11 DofE Training Expedition

Congratulations to students in Year 11 who completed the first stage of their DofE training expedition. Students completed two days of walking and an overnight camp. All involved demonstrated great courage and humility through this endeavour.



Year 3 and 4 Trip to the British Museum

Year 3 and 4 went to the British Museum to see the Ancient Egyptian artefacts. They saw statues of various kings and gods and they saw real-life mummies. As we walked around, children had tasks to complete including comparing sand and coffin burials, discovering the different stages of mummification and they all chose a mummy to draw in detail.



Maitri said, 'My favourite part was looking at the mummies and their coffins'. Meryem said, 'I enjoyed drawing the mummies.'



MACMILLAN

We raised...

Last Friday, the tasty treats were in abundance for our annual Macmillan Coffee Morning. Thank you to our parents and carers for support in helping people with cancer. Special thanks to Deputy Mayor Nagus Narenthira for attending and supporting our event.



Cross Country Competition



Well done to all students THAT represented the school in the Barnet Schools Cross Country competition.

Year 7 boys: Stefan

Year 8 girls: Malaika Zynah

Jonah-James Kayden

Abbas

Nebal

Year 8 boys:

Ornis

Year 7 Girls: Senem Aissulu

*** Special well done for entering top 10! Stefan 6th Jonah-James 7th









United Kingdom Mathematics Trust Competition

This week our students participated in the UK Maths Trust Senior competition. Well done to all 10 students that took part! Results will be published in 3 to 5 weeks.



Reminder

Parents should email Ms Rodriguez: Alison.Rodriguez@northlondongrammar.com or call the school office to report absences or lateness.



Open Evening

Thank you to everyone who attended our open evening last week. Our students did us proud.





The charity event was to raise awareness on ways to prevent diabetes, support individuals who have a chronic disease, and take action to fight against the disease.

It was a brilliant experience for our participating staff members and students to wear a Diabetes UK t-shirt and collect a Wellness Walk London Bridges medal at the end of their 10-mile walk. In addition, conversations with other participants and their stories inspired many.

Students and staff have signed up for similar charity events later in October and November, including the British Red Cross and Cancer Research UK. We encourage all parents to participate in such events as a family.

10 miles. 12 bridges. One amazing walk. Well done to all that participated or supported the cause with their generous donations!







Welcome to all from the Parents Association (PA). The start of the term has whizzed by and we are already planning some exciting projects and events!

New PA Committee

We have a new PA committee that was elected in June 2022. Thank you to all who voted for us. The PA is run by parent volunteers. The new PA aims to support the school to raise funds for charity and help the school organise more social events and improve engagement.

We are in the process of creating our PA year group class representatives on WhatsApp and have a number of parents already representing the association.

Our newly elected executive committee members are Mr Binit Shah - Chairperson, Mrs Jay Hari -Vice Chairperson and Mrs Aqsa Azim - Secretary. We are always happy to meet new parents and welcome you to share your thoughts with us. You can get in touch with us via email on pa@northlondongrammar.com if you wish to be added to your particular WhatsApp class/year group.

Below is a list of committee members comprising of class year group representatives and volunteers:

Chairperson	Binit Shah
Vice Chairperson	Jay Hari
Secretary	Aqsa Azim
Volunteer	Attiq Khan
Volunteer	Ljeoma Achara
Volunteer	Lina Tyurkeli
Volunteer	Nadarajan Prabakaran
Yr 4 Representative	Kesha Ankadawala
Yr 5 Representative	Marie Ilves
Yr 6 Representative	Monika Kadiri
Yr 7 Representative	Aqsa Azim
Yr 8 Representative	Prajakt Bhamare
Yr 9 Representative	Sadia Khan
Yr 9 Representative	Nasim Rouhani
Yr 10 Representative	Rowzana Faiz
Yr 10 Representative	Sarah Ali
Yr 11 Representative	Mona Hussain



Winter Fair

SUNDAY 4TH DECEMBER 2022 FROM 11.00AM TO 3.00PM

PA is looking for parents who would like to make donations towards raffle prizes or are interested in setting up a stall at this upcoming Christmas event. We also warmly welcome any new fundraising ideas you may have and want to share with us.

pa@northlondongrammar.com

